
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
Kevin Keith, Director 

 

573.751.2551  

Fax: 573.751.6555 

1.888.ASK MODOT (275.6636) 

Januaryy 23, 2013 

 

 

Barry Ward 

FlexTran, Inc. 

215 S. 2
nd

. St., Suite 1B 

Branson, MO  65616 

 

 

Mr. Ward, 

 

Construction and Materials and members of the Design Environmental Division reviewed the 

submittal of your new product, Silt Sock, 9” OD and 12” OD and have decided to approve it 

for use in Missouri as a Silt Fence, Type II Ditch Check and an Inlet Protection.  Classifying a 

product as "Approved" does not obligate the Department in any way to use or specify the 

product. 

 

Approval of your product is contingent upon continued compliance with the specification and 

satisfactory field performance. 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with MoDOT. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jeff Joens 

Senior Materials Specialist 
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